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Mrs A Mead, Head Teacher 

 

 

14 May 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Covid Roadmap 

 

As you know the Government have published a planned roadmap where Covid restrictions 

are being lifted on key dates.  The next planned change is Monday 17 May 2021 when 

indoor venues will reopen and updates have been confirmed regarding the use of face 

coverings in school. 

 

As a school we have worked really hard to protect our community with lots of measures in 

place to minimise risk.  We have reviewed the latest government advice and as a school 

have decided that we are going to continue to operate as we have for the time being and 

review this at the next roadmap changes.  This will mean that all staff and students 

continue to use face coverings as they have for the last few months.  We feel that this 

helps us to protect our community for longer whilst restrictions are adjusted outside of our 

community. 

 

Please note that school transport rules have not changed and students are still required to 

wear face coverings on transport unless medically exempt. 

 

Hopefully by keeping our use of face coverings the same for both in school and on transport 

this will cause less confusion for our students. 

 

Please ensure that your child continues to bring a suitable face covering into school.  We do 

have spare face coverings if anyone forgets or loses theirs.   

 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

A Mead 

Head Teacher 
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